
From:CRCENottingham
Sent:Tue, 22 Dec 2020 13:10:21 +0000
To:planning
Cc:CRCENottingham
Subject:OFFICIAL: Land North of Halloughton, Southwell 20/01242/FULM FAO Honor Whitfield

OFFICIAL 

Dear Honor Whitfield

 

Thank you for your consultation letter regarding the above application for a solar farm and battery 
stations. We do not routinely comment on local planning applications and do not appear to have had 
previous involvement with this site. However, if there are specific issues regarding public health that you 
would like our views on, please provide us with the details.

 

Kind Regards

 

Naomi

 

Dr. Naomi Earl

Environmental Public Health Scientist

Centre for Radiation, Chemicals and Environmental Hazards

Public Health England

naomi.earl@phe.gov.uk

 

For Chemical Incidents

CRCE-EHE@phe.gov.uk

Tel: 0300 303 3049
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